
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Date: 18th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
You may have seen that we are having a parents evening for Years 7-9 this term. This will be with their form teacher 
to provide a holistic view of how their child is doing in school. For Year 10 pupils, we felt it was important for parents 
to be able to speak to each of the subject teachers for an extended time. We also want to ensure that we  provide you 
with recent assessment data for how your child is performing in each lesson. With this in mind, we have decided to 
have a full parents evening for current year 10 pupils at the end of September. We will then have a further parents 
evening prior to their summer examinations. 
 
If you would like to speak to the Head of Year or your child’s form teacher before the summer holidays, please contact 
the school and this will be arranged. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
 
Innes Robinson 
Head of School 
 
 


